







































September 14, 2006

Mr. Vincenzo Gallo Via Arce 10 84122 Salerno ITALIA

Dear Mr. Gallo:

Thank you for your kind invitation for Mr. Armstrong to join you to celebrate the 25th Anniversary of the Astronomic Center at Salerno next year.

Due to the responsibilities of his business, Mr. Armstrong is not accepting any additional engagements at this time.

About ten years ago, Mr. Armstrong discontinued providing any autographs, due to the widespread commercialization, especially through the Internet.

We send our regrets and best wishes.

Sincerely, Varian White

Vivian White

Administrative Aide

VW:jlh



